If you are having trouble viewing this email, click here.



My Winter newsletter should be hitting mailboxes by today, but in case you have hit the road for the holiday here is a digital copy!

This newsletter highlights just a snapshot of what we have been up to since August and looks back on my first year in the Senate and what I have planned for 2020. I will continue to fight for fairness and a level playing field in Pennsylvania. We need to make government work for the people, not special interests or the well-connected.

I hope that you and your family have a wonderful holiday and a happy New Year!

- Senator Katie Muth





INSIDE: Veterans Expo I In The Community I Legislative Update

Download PDF











0

185 Main Capitol | Senate Box 203044 Harrisburg, PA 17120-3044

HARRISBURG OFFICE

Phone: (610) 792-2137 Fax: (610) 948-3037

DISTRICT OFFICE

338 Main Street

Royersford, PA 19468

Phone: (717) 787-1398 Phone: (717) 783-4587